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To All Concerned:

I oppose any change to land use designation on South Valley Drive.

The population on S.Valley Drive appears to have reached its safety saturation
point.

The excess number of mobile homes on and just off S. Valley(many of which exceed
their occupancy rating) have already created a safety issue.

Lack of street lights

lack of fire hydrants

No sidewalks

Outdated water and sewer

There is only one entrance and one exit to S.Valley. Children have to

walk and play in the street. Any further traffic will enhance the

hazard that already exists in which the repercussions laid on the planning board
for thinking with bottom line dollar signs and not their head.

I oppose any land use change until the city addresses the very real safety
concerns.

Pamela K Johnson
2415 S.Valley Drive



